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Bob,
 
I just left you a message but wanted to follow up with a quick email.
 
We discovered a small spill on the Cuykendall-Lauck 2 location this morning – at the dump line on the
 battery.
We believe there was a paraffin block in the line, so there was a hot oiler on location this morning.
 They pumped 0.5 bbl of hot oil in the line to clear it, lost pressure and then saw about 0.5 gallon of oil
 surface on the ground.
 
Estimated release is between 0.5 – 1 bbls of oil.
 
We will be on location Monday morning to excavate around the dump line to investigate further and
 repair the line.
 
I will follow up with a Form 19 and notice to the LEPC and landowner.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Here’s a picture of the battery wellpad and the estimated spill location.
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Rachel Grant (Eisterhold)
Senior HSE/Regulatory Technician
 
15 East 5th Street, Suite 1200
Tulsa, OK 74103
 
Direct Line: 918-526-5592
Office Line: 918-526-5500
Fax Line:  918-585-1660
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